From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Gray Murray <egmurray@murray.construction>

Tuesday, March 01, 2022 11:15 AM

Matt Martin; Tracy Tolley; Adonna C Smith; Bill Culbreth; Daniel Murray
Annexation & rezoning application

4.d.a

Matt, confirming our telephone conversation, | elect to withdraw the subject from consideration at this time due to the
developers withdrawal from our sales agreement. We will reapply at a later date when something else firms up.

Thanks for all your hard work and efforts on our projects. You are a valuable asset to Lowndes County.
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